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Taxing the right to pollute and selling it to the highest bidder does not decrease or eliminate
pollution!  

I can’t speak for all of Oregon but I for one am tired of the money grabbing bills shoved down
our throats without even a say!  It’s sad to me that some of you believe that we the people, the
ones who voted you in, aren’t smart enough to read through, comprehend or understand the
importance of these bulls enough to vote on it!   Just because we don’t buy into your narrative
doesn’t mean we don’t understand exactly what it says and what you’re doing, we just
disagree and would like to vote No as is our right! 

You’ve been presented with a reasonable alternative and I hope you’re willing to table
SB1530 during the short session to take the time truly necessary to consider a more logical and
less detrimental course of action!  

You are single handedly changing Oregon and not for the better.  I was once proud to be from
the Pacific Northwest and Oregon Coast and now I’m embarrassed.  Embarrassed by our State
Government and their overreach, abuse and mistreatment of their people!  

I encourage you to stop this madness, stop this asinine bill and stop neglecting the people’s
right to vote on what happens in their state! 

Thank you, 

Kaisa Davidson
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